Michelle Culp

From: Michael Sherzer <sherzerdbc@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 7:31 PM
To: davewalters4bc@aol.com; susanbaldwinbc@gmail.com; markbehnke@aol.com;

kflores4bc@gmail.com; Kaytee E. Faris; Lynn W. Gray; helmboldt4dbc@gmail.com;
owensfamily49017 @aol.com

Cc: Rebecca L. Fleury; Ted E. Dearing; John Godfrey

Subject: Resignation

Email sent from outside of the City of Battle Creek. Use caution before clicking links/attachments.
Mayor Walters, Vice Mayor Baldwin, fellow commissioners

Please accept this letter as my notice of resignation form the City Commission effective Friday August 25 at
5:00 pm.
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[ wish all of you luck in the future.

Mike



